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East Texas: 24345 County Rd 

3107, Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 

Song Leader – Wynn Worthen 

Pianist – Brittany Case 

Split Sermon – Rod Gehrke 

Split Sermon – Steve McNeely 

 

Ruston: Country Inn & Suites, 

Ruston – 1 p.m. 

Song Leader – Johnny Callender 

Pianist – Vicky Morton 

Sermonette – Steve Barnette 

Sermon – Ken Treybig 

 

General Announcements 

Volleyball Practice 

The next practice will be to-

morrow, Sunday, from 9-11 

a.m. at the Big Sandy Middle 

School gym. The next regional 

volleyball weekend will be in 

Houston Dec. 9-10. 

 

Sabbath School 

Sabbath School will meet 

again after services on Dec. 16. 

 

Men’s Leadership Club 

The next Men’s Club meeting 

will be about 45 minutes after 

services on Dec. 16. 

 

FI Online Class 

Genesis: In the Beginning 

The fascinating book of Gene-

sis describes prehistory, the sto-

ry of Adam and Eve, the Flood, 

the patriarchal histories, and the 

story of Joseph and divine prov-

idence. It gives the background 

for millennia of human history, 

leading up to the last days prior 

to the Kingdom of God. 

Class began Nov. 1. Since the 

classes are pre-recorded, they 

are available any time after 7 

p.m. Central Time on the 

Wednesday night they are 

scheduled to run. 

 

YALW Taking a Year Off 

Since this coming year will be 

extremely busy with the new 

office building and with con-

ducting training classes for our 

international ministry this win-

ter, we have decided to take a 

year off from sponsoring the 

Young Adult Leadership Week-

end in 2018. In place of the 

usual Presidents’ Day weekend 

activity, we will have two spe-

cial seminar presentations at 

this year’s Winter Family 

Weekend in Louisville. 

The first special seminar is ti-

tled “Five Major Messages for 

the Next Generation” and will 

be presented by Doug Horchak, 

operation manager for Ministe-

rial Services. The second is 

“The Deciding Decade: Why 

Your 20s Are Important and 

What to Do With Them” and 

will be given by Dave Myers. 

For those young adults who 

will not be able to attend in per-

son, each session will be video 

recorded and posted on the 

Church’s member website so 

that everyone can have access to 

the material. 

While we know that not hav-

ing a weekend retreat in 2018 

will be disappointing to some, 

we are looking forward to re-

vamping the YALW in 2019 to 

make it more inspiring and ef-

fective than ever. 

 

WFW Webcasts 

From Mark Winner, coordina-

tor, Winter Family Weekend:  

We are pleased to announce 

two webcasts from the Winter 

Family Weekend in Louisville 

on the weekend of Dec. 22-23. 

The Friday night Bible study 

webcast will start at 6:30 p.m. 

Central time, and the Sabbath 

service webcast will begin at 

1:30 p.m. Central time. The 

webcast links will be available 

at cogwa.tv prior to the Sabbath. 

You can contact Mr. Ken Trey-

big for the password. 

East Texas and Ruston will 

hookup to Sabbath Services 

from WFW. Services will begin 

at 1:30 p.m., but we are request-

ed to be seated by 1:15 p.m. so 

the sound crew can test the 

webcast. 
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